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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Director of Public Works  

 

Date:  February 9, 2021 

 

Reference:  Discussion Regarding Vehicle Parking and Pedestrian Access along West Bethel Road 
 

2040: Pillar 0: Sustainable City Government 

Goal 3: Well-maintained City Infrastructure 

 
 

On-street parking was established along West Bethel Road between the two intersections of South 

Coppell Road. This on-street parking results in sight-distance deficiencies and safety concerns. Staff 

will present a discussion regarding vehicular operations, sight distance, and pedestrian access along 

West Bethel Road.  

Legal Review:  

N/A. 

Fiscal Impact: 

This is a work session item, so there is no fiscal impact with this item.  

Recommendation: 

This item is presented for discussion only. 


